
 

 
To check on the status of paid and remaining Federal Work-Study funds for your student as of the most recently completed 
pay-period please refer to the “Remaining” and “Paid” fields highlighted above. If you believe there is a discrepancy, notify the 
Student Employment Coordinator as soon as possible.  

 


